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Dear ArnoId AngeIs,

On behaIfofthe Governing Board, the schooi site administrators, and Va=ecito Union Schooi District, I

WOuId Iike to express our gratitude and appreciation for the generous donation you made during the

September 2022 board meeting. The funds provided by the AmoId AngeIs w川be used to support

Students in attending our ovemight science camp and our ski days. These are enriching educational

experiences that we are excited to offerto ourfam掴es that may not otherwise have the financial ineans

to participate. Thank you for being a community partner with the school district and thinking of us.

雰≒被_ノ÷
Tom Hoskins

Superintendent

Va=ecito Union SchooI District


